
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT CHANGE TO  
THE MEMBER HANDBOOK 

 
 
April 15, 2025 
 
Starting May 15, 2025, the Los Angeles County Drug 
Medi-Cal Organized Delivery System Member Handbook 
will be updated through an addendum. 
 
The change to this handbook is a result of adding 
Traditional Health Care Practices for eligible members and 
is expected to improve access to culturally responsive 
care.  
 
To view the updated document (also available in different 
languages), visit the Substance Abuse Prevention and 
Control Patient Resource and Information webpage: 
https://publichealth.lacounty.gov/sapc/PatientPublic.   
 

To request a free printed copy, ask your provider and one 
will be given to you.  
 
If you need help in another language, in braille or large 
print, or need auxiliary aids or services, these are 
available free of charge upon request by calling 1-888-
742-7900 and press 7.  
 

https://publichealth.lacounty.gov/sapc/PatientPublic

